The media attention garnered from the release of the FDNY records last week is another difficult reminder of the public nature of our losses. We believe it is important to make this information available so that our first responders may be better prepared in the event of another catastrophic event. However, the onslaught of images and sounds from television, radio and print creates an environment in which it is nearly impossible to shield oneself from the graphic horrors of 9/11 . As always, we encourage you to speak with one of our mental health professionals should you feel a renewed sense of grief or distress.

In the next week you will be receiving our quarterly newsletter in the mail. Included will be a detailed schedule of events for the September 10th Information Forum. Please check our website periodically for updates and additions to this schedule. Registration will be available online soon, or you can call or email the VOICES office to reserve your space. The Marriott Financial Center Hotel, the site of this year’s Information Forum and Commemorative Luncheon, has graciously extended the deadline to August 24th for making room reservations for the September 11th weekend at the special VOICES rate of $189/night. 

In the Memorial Updates section below you will find information on the work of one of our partners in the NYC Remembers campaign, a regional effort to establish September 11th as a national day of service and charity. VOICES strongly supports this effort and we hope you will participate. 

We will not be sending out an e-Newsletter next week, but will resume on September 2nd. We wish you well during this difficult time.
